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Dear Parents and Families

As we come to the end of Term 1 at Glebe Public School, I
wanted to reflect on the wonderful journey we've shared
with your children. 

This term, we have watched your children delve into new
concepts, explore their passions, and develop new skills.
Whether mastering new concepts in maths, delving into
the wonders of science, or expressing themselves through
art and music, each day has presented opportunities for
them to flourish and thrive.

I am also immensely proud of the dedication and resilience
our students have displayed. Their eagerness to learn,
coupled with your support at home, has truly made a
difference in their educational journey. Together, we've
fostered a nurturing environment where every child feels
valued, encouraged, and empowered to reach their full
potential.

As we all prepare for a well-deserved break, I encourage you
to take this time to celebrate your child's accomplishments
and enjoy time together with family and friends. Whether
it's diving into a good book, exploring the outdoors, or
simply enjoying each other's company, these moments are
important.

On behalf of the entire Glebe Public School staff, I wish you
and your family a restful and rejuvenating holiday. 

Warm regards,
Bryce Walker
Principal
bryce.walker@det.nsw.edu.au
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B e  S a f e  |  B e  R e s p e c t f u l  |  B e  a  L e a r n e r 12th April 2024 | Term 1 Week 11
Glebe Public School | Gadigal Land 

Students return
Tuesday 

April  30th

GLEBE MATTERSGLEBE MATTERS

https://twitter.com/GlebePublic
https://www.facebook.com/glebeps/
https://goo.gl/maps/ZM23AKo7ff4JcSu87
https://goo.gl/maps/ZM23AKo7ff4JcSu87
mailto:bryce.walker@det.nsw.edu.au


 9 6 6 0  4 5 4 9   |   g l e b e - p . s c h o o l @ d e t . n s w . e d u . a u    |   F i n d  u s  h e r e

Jarjums: Excursion

this week at gps... this week at gps... 

Thank you to Joan Sellers for 40 years of dedicated
commitment to public education, with 27 years here at
Glebe Public School. Joan started in the school office in 1996
and now works in the library processing all of our books.
Thank you Mrs Seller for all that you have done for our
school!

Congratulations Ruby! 
Congratulations Ruby Lendvai for representing Glebe Public
School at the State Swimming Championships at Sydney
Olympic Park Aquatic Centre. She smashed the 50m
Freestyle in a time of 30.35 seconds! Great work!

Thank you Ms Sellers

On Wednesday this week the Jarjums went to the Opera
House to watch I Wish… an interactive acrobatic play that
explored everyone’s unique differences. It was a wonderful
day out, and Glebe Public School would like to thank all the
lovely parent helpers for their assistance on the day.  

Staff Development: nUMERACY 
This week Mr Mackie and Ms Evans presented to staff about
numeracy progressions and a maths technique known as
interviewing for student reasoning.  Our teaching staff are
always learning! 

What’s going on in Stage 2?
Stage Two re-enacted seed dispersal by putting sequins
inside a balloon, popping it and measuring the distance the
‘seeds’ travelled. We repeated the experiment with a
hairdryer on different settings which acted like the wind, to
see if the ‘seeds’ travelled further. Great work Stage Two! 

What’s going on in Banksia?
Banksia have been learning about Stick Insects. They have
all been very brave holding the insects, and have even  
practiced interviewing our animal ‘experts’ after finishing
their information reports. Morning show hosts watch out!

https://twitter.com/GlebePublic
https://www.facebook.com/glebeps/
https://goo.gl/maps/ZM23AKo7ff4JcSu87
https://goo.gl/maps/ZM23AKo7ff4JcSu87


Ms Jessamy Rush (Assistant Principal Kindergarten - Year 2) will be
taking maternity leave from the start of Term 2. I know you will join me
in wishing Ms Rush all the best for her leave and this exciting chapter in
her life. As the result of an internal expression of interest process, Ms
India Evans (Kangaroo Paw class teacher) will be the Relieving Assistant
Principal Kindergarten - Year 2 for the remainder of the year,
commencing from Term 2.

Staffing News 

Lots of our students enjoy riding their bike or scooter and playing in
local parks after school. However, over the recent weeks, I have
noticed an increase in the number of students who are not doing so
safely. Specifically, not wearing helmets, not using pedestrian
crossings, riding or walking when it is dark, running onto the road
without looking for cars, and riding a bike or scooter in traffic. This is
concerning. 

Although we promote and teach road safety as part of the curriculum
and general safety for our students, and these messages will be
shared with students again, I am asking that you please reiterate the
importance of road safety with your children. General information for
parents and carers can be accessed through the Department's parent
and carer hub and I ask that you refer specifically to the information
about travelling safely to and from school on a bike or scooter

Staying safe on the roads 

School Bytes 

What?
Manage/pay school
fees and school
events 

Who provides access? 
Office staff

apps at gps 

Sentral 

What? 
Submit
attendance 

Who provides
access? 

Office staff

SeeSaw 

What?
communicate with
the classroom
teacher 

Who provides access? 
Classroom teacher

There has been an increase in graffiti around the Glebe area and
unfortunately some of the external spaces of our school (the signage on
Glebe Point Road and Elsie's walk) have been graffitied. We are working
with the council to have this removed, but I am asking that if you see
any graffiti taking place that you contact Glebe police on 9552 8099. 

Graffiti
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School Attendance

Please clearly mark your child's name on
all their belongings. This includes hats,
jumpers, drink bottles, lunch boxes, and
tupperware containers. This makes it
easy to return lost belongs to their
rightful owner.

Names on Belongings 

No dogs are permitted to be on school
grounds, including in the car park. Thank
you families for your ongoing commitment
to this.

DOGs at school 

UPDATES AND NOTICES UPDATES AND NOTICES 

It is a Department of Education
expectation that all students will
have school attendance above 95%.
If your child is absent from school
(late or a full day) due to being sick,
having a medical appointment,
having to travel for family business,
or is involved in Sorry Business,
please let us know. If there is
anything that is impacting your
child being late or absent from
school, we have a range of support
that we can offer and encourage
you to contact the school so that
we can plan continued support for
your child’s learning and wellbeing.

https://twitter.com/GlebePublic
https://www.facebook.com/glebeps/
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Feducation.nsw.gov.au%2Fteaching-and-learning%2Fcurriculum%2Froad-safety-education%2Fsafe-travel%2Fcommunication-resources-for-parents-and-carers%2Fdepartment-s-parent-and-carer-hub&data=05%7C02%7CCaitlin.Okeeffewhite%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C088d52482ae64d17389108dc59b5663b%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638483882843661479%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=E%2FWCLxvdcoGb9uB7DMzkw22bU12q8P1FyKMV2iybGMo%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Feducation.nsw.gov.au%2Fteaching-and-learning%2Fcurriculum%2Froad-safety-education%2Fsafe-travel%2Fcommunication-resources-for-parents-and-carers%2Fdepartment-s-parent-and-carer-hub&data=05%7C02%7CCaitlin.Okeeffewhite%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C088d52482ae64d17389108dc59b5663b%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638483882843661479%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=E%2FWCLxvdcoGb9uB7DMzkw22bU12q8P1FyKMV2iybGMo%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Feducation.nsw.gov.au%2Fschooling%2Fparents-and-carers%2Fmental-health-and-wellbeing%2Fwellbeing%2Fhealth-and-safety%2Fsafe-travel%2Ftravelling-safely-to-and-from-school-on-a-bike-or-scooter&data=05%7C02%7CCaitlin.Okeeffewhite%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C088d52482ae64d17389108dc59b5663b%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638483882843668408%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=K083e2l%2B7yZ6fB3%2BjUxFCbOW8CP%2BSS79%2BKPQYqpTWZU%3D&reserved=0
https://goo.gl/maps/ZM23AKo7ff4JcSu87
https://goo.gl/maps/ZM23AKo7ff4JcSu87






We're looking forward to lots of fun in the upcoming school holidays! Centipede will be open from

Monday 15th to Wednesday 24th April, and also on Monday 29th April. Vacation care opening hours

are 8:00am – 5:00pm. Breakfast, lunch and snacks are all provided. Please note days booked cannot

be cancelled. Please visit our website for a booking form, or pick one up at Centipede. Please also

ensure that you have filled in an enrolment form for 2024.

A number of days are now booked out-- please see the program below. We still have availability for the

staff development day on Monday 29th April, when we are going on a great excursion to the Pocket City

Farm

If you have any questions, please email Centipede:

centipede.glebe@yahoo.com.au 

Don’t forget that Child Care Subsidy (CCS) is available to subsidise Centipede fees (including vacation

care fees) for many families. If you are not already receiving CCS, it is available for Before, After School

and Vacation Care. More information can be found at the Australian Government Department of Human

Services. If you need any assistance with your application, please don't hesitate to get in touch with us

and we can help you with the process.
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CENTIPEDE:CENTIPEDE:  
BEFORE AND BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CAREAFTER SCHOOL CARE  

mailto:centipede.glebe@yahoo.com.au
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.servicesaustralia.gov.au%2Fwho-can-get-child-care-subsidy%3Fcontext%3D41186&data=05%7C02%7CCaitlin.Okeeffewhite%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cfd272e51acc7433567d508dc59b82a18%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638483894761799113%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ciPkVFbdPfi3Q29C%2B2YSGxHZgtra6cjmDZLsFzeHUVI%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.servicesaustralia.gov.au%2Fwho-can-get-child-care-subsidy%3Fcontext%3D41186&data=05%7C02%7CCaitlin.Okeeffewhite%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cfd272e51acc7433567d508dc59b82a18%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638483894761799113%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ciPkVFbdPfi3Q29C%2B2YSGxHZgtra6cjmDZLsFzeHUVI%3D&reserved=0
mailto:centipede.glebe@yahoo.com.au
https://goo.gl/maps/ZM23AKo7ff4JcSu87
https://goo.gl/maps/ZM23AKo7ff4JcSu87
http://centipedeglebe.weebly.com/











